Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above,

coming down from the Father of lights.
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May the star of Christmas shine upon us
and reflect its light to all that we touch.

At this Christmas time, we celebrate the coming of Christ
to a world in need of hope and love.

Faith makes all things possible. Hope makes all things work.
Love makes all things beautiful. May you have all three this Christmas.

On behalf of the Sisters of Charity Health System, we appreciate having you
as faithful partners in our mission. As Christmas began in the heart of God,
let us extend that love by opening our hearts to others in the coming year.

The gift of Christmas reminds us of your generous sharing in the ministry
of the Sisters of Charity Health System. Thank you for your continued
support of our ministry. May you be blessed, and may the New Year bring
us closer together in our common hope of extending healing to others.

Terrence P. Kessler
President & CEO, Sisters of Charity Health System
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